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ANNEX 1
Following a Children’s Services Healthy Schools Scrutiny Review we have been asked to draw schools’ attention to the importance of ensuring that toilet facilities in our schools are of, at the very least, an acceptable standard. 

The following link XXXX  is to a poster which sets out the minimum standards acceptable for school toilets . It comes  from the “Bog Standard Campaign” which, in turn,  comes  from the Enuresis Resource and Information service ( ERIC) which has campaigned on this issue as a result of surveys on school toilets nationally. While provision in our schools is , generally,  any better or worse  than average, evidence suggests that there are some very poor levels of  provision, in terms of investment, maintenance, and cleanliness.

Evidence from our own Children and Young People ’s Involvement Network (CHYPIN) survey 2007 states that 28% of primary school children think school lavatories are quite/ very bad, and 53% of secondary school pupils think lavatories are quite/ very bad; data which speak for themselves. The consequences in terms of health and wellbeing are many, and there are issues to do with human dignity and basic rights.

The purpose of this message is remind schools of the importance of this matter and to ensure that it is being accorded an appropriate priority in your capital and other programmes.
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